
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR NEW PATIENTS  

If you are registering with this practice & come from a country with a high 

incidence of TB (tuberculosis) we will refer you to the Health Protection 

Team at NHS Grampian who will contact you to offer you an 

appointment to attend for TB Screening. 


